
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Republished Insight: New Executive Order to Block Businesses
From Transferring Data to China and Other Countries of Concern
– 4 Steps to Comply
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This previously published firm insight provides steps for employers to comply with the executive

order to block businesses from transferring data to China and other “countries of concern.” It was

written by Darcey Groden and Nan Sato, and republished in The Computer & Internet Lawyer.
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